

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

February 11, 2014

Cros Coln PO Box 80254 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Coln:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 29, 2014, the City's Public Works Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, February 11, 2014, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

